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to adequately identify the tip of the inserted access needle. It is unlikely that use of the mislabelled product will result in 

occurrence of an adverse event. 

There are no factors that may contribute to the risk associated with the use of K-CVNS-1821-ROBINSON-ET containing a 

misrepresentation of echotip on the label. Manufacturing needle echotipping procedures are not impacted by label graphics. 

There is no effect on product, it is only a label error. 

Action to be Taken:  

1. Examine inventory immediately to determine if you have affected product. 

 

2. If you have affected product in your inventory, please quarantine the affected product/s. 

Once your affected product has been quarantined, please complete the Acknowledgement and Receipt 
Form within 5 business days and send it via fax (65) 6812 7401, or  
email: SNG-RegulatoryAffairs@CookMedical.com 
 

3. If you no longer have affected product in your inventory, complete the Acknowledgement and Receipt 

Form and return it via fax (65) 6812 7401, or email: SNG-RegulatoryAffairs@CookMedical.com  

 

4. Even if you do not have affected products, you must still complete the Acknowledgement and Receipt 

Form and send it via fax (65) 6812 7401 or email to SNG-RegulatoryAffairs@CookMedical.com 

 

5. Once acknowledgement form is received, Cook Medical will arrange for collection of affected products 

and product credit.  

NOTE: Unaffected products that are returned will not be credited 

 

6. Report adverse events to: 

 

COOK South East Asia, Regulatory Affairs Department 

Yu Hosokai Tel:+65 6812 7486 

Jennifer Chin Tel:+65 6812 7461 

Email: SNG-RegulatoryAffairs@CookMedical.com 

Fax: +65 6812 7401 

 

Alternatively, healthcare professionals may report the adverse events to the Vigilance and Compliance 
Branch, Health Products Regulation Group, HSA at Tel: 6866 3538, Fax: 6478 9069, or report online at 
www.hsa.gov.sg/ae_online. Events that are reported to COOK South East Asia will be investigated and 
subsequently reported to HSA.  

 

Transmission of This Notice: 

Please pass this notice on to the appropriate personnel, including down to the user level, within your organisation or to any 

organisation where the potentially affected devices have been transferred. 

Please retain this letter in a prominent position for one month should there be any product in transit. 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter. We recognise this disrupts your normal operations and for this, we 

sincerely apologise. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Customer Service (email: 










